

JESSE BACON, SUPERINTENDENT

ADRIENNE USHER, ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT BRANDY HOWARD, CHIEF ACADEMIC OFFICER TROY WOOD, CHIEF OPERATIONS OFFICER

TO:

Dr. Jesse Bacon

FROM:

Troy Wood

DATE:

May 11, 2023

RE:

Appointment of Hearing Officer

In accordance with 702 KAR 4:180 School Facilities Plan Manual, the Local Board of Education shall appoint a Hearing Officer for the public hearing to receive comments on the proposed District Facilities Plan.

I request that the Board appoint a Hearing Officer for the Draft District Facility Plan. Tim Eaton, our Facilitator, has agreed to serve as the Hearing Officer should the Board desire for him to do so.

Let me know should you require additional information.

